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 Benson Hockey Association members; 
           The season is winding down as is another fun filled year of many exciting 

experiences for the skaters and parents. We hope everyone had a blast and you are  

looking forward to the upcoming season as it will be here soon. We also want to 

remind the members of the 2014 BHA Annual Mtg to be held at the Benson Civic 

Center Monday, March 10th , 7:00 in the upstairs heated viewing area. There are 3 

board member terms that have expired. Those members are up for re-election or 

new nominations can be motioned for those board positions. The BHA/MBA Joint 

board terms are 3 year terms. The BHA board meets monthly (2nd  Monday) and the 

MBA Joint Association board also meets monthly (1st Monday).  

        During the Annual mtg will will review the 2013-2014 BHA season, Annual mtg 

agenda (new/old business), Financials, Gambling review/financials and discussion 

on the upcoming Benson Civic Center insulation project.  

        We have attached the current rink rat / work hrs for your review. Any 

questions or discrepancies please contact a board member. Reminder of the work 

hrs policy. Those of you who are short hrs there will be ample time to finish hrs 

before the start of next season due to the off season construction and clean-up need 

prior to the 2014-2015 hockey season.  

        Congratulations to all teams for their successful season and thank you to all 

the coaches, refs and volunteers who dedicate so many hrs to the association. 

Thank you to those who take care of rink/ facility, concessions, clothing, equipment, 

registration, trnys, etc. 

 

    

                   Thanks, 

                                 B H A Board:     

Jeff DeHaan 
Robyn Aarhus 
Shelly Hoffman 
Janet Johnson 
Nathan Thompson 
Jason Madden 
Justin LeClair 
Nicole Hadfield 
Jim Berens 


